
                                                           

Maun Infant and Nursery School 
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Headteacher ~ Kerry Norman        tel ~ 01623 860773    
                                                                      email ~ office@mauninfants.co.uk  
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Friday 2nd May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our curriculum learning this term, we are thrilled to let you know that 

we will be taking both Butterfly Teams on an exciting school trip to support our 

topic on Minibeasts.  This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to 

deepen their understanding and experience the fascinating world of small 

creatures up close. 

 

We will be visiting the Tropical Butterfly House in North Anston, South Yorkshire on 

Friday 18th July. 

 

The total cost of this trip, including coach travel and entry, is £18 per child.  However, the 

school will be subsidising the cost for all pupils from money raised through events such as our 

annual Summer Fayre, meaning the amount payable will be reduced to £12 per child. This 

amount will be payable through our new electronic Parent Pay system (Arbor), so please do 

not send in cash or pay by direct bank transfer.  Our Arbor system is currently being set up 

for payments and you will be the first families asked to use it.  We anticipate it being ready 

for this purpose by the end of next week and will notify you of this at that time.  In the 

meantime, please do complete and return the consent form attached as, regardless of 

payment, we will be unable to take any children on the visit without written consent from 

you. 

 

Key information about the visit is as follows: 

• The visit will take place during the course of the normal school day so children should 

arrive at school and be picked up as usual. 

• Normal school uniform should be worn with sensible, comfortable shoes.  

• All children will be provided with a packed lunch from school, though they will be 

welcome to bring their own instead, if preferred 

• Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school on the day of the trip. As each 

child will be responsible for carrying their own belongings, we kindly ask that they 

bring a backpack that is large enough to hold both their water bottle and packed lunch 

comfortably. 

• We will need helpers on the day.  If you are able to commit your time, please indicate 

this on the slip attached.  As places will be limited on the coach, confirmation will be 

given to parents and carers whose help will be required as soon as possible. 
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Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of the 

Butterfly staff team. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Hunt 

EYFS Leader 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FAO Mrs Alcock 

Butterflies’ Visit to The Tropical Butterfly House – 18th July 2025 

 

 

Child’s name _______________________________          Class ____________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to the Tropical Butterfly House 

on Friday 18th July 2025. 

  

Parent helpers please complete this section: 

 

I am able to help on the day 

 

Name of person offering their help: …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Relationship to child: …………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signed ______________________________  Date ____________________ 
 


